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Copy of letter No. 45/1/84-5GSI dated 16th April, 1984 from the Chief Secretary to Gmernment Haryana
to all Heads of Departments, efc. efe.

Subject :—Transfers during 1984-85.

[ am directed to invite a reference to circular letter No. 45/1/84-35GSI, dated the 3rd February,
1984, on the subject noted above, in which the tran&fer policy for 1984-85 was laid down and the guide-~
lines were also enclosed. It is urged once again that the annual transfers except in the case of the staff
of the Food & Supplies Department and the teaching stafl of Education/Technical Education/Industrial
Training Departments, should be completed by the 30th April, 1984 at the latest. Care should be taken
that the transfers are kept to the absolute minimum.
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